
From: Cat F
To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing
Subject: License #20210000674
Date: Monday, August 8, 2022 1:12:48 PM

I received notice of an application to allow an outdoor service area license to the existing
license for Emerald Lounge.  I am objecting to the application.  I am requesting the license
have a condition that outdoor seating be closed down no later than 9 pm.  This bar/restaurant is
in close proximity to residential housing and noise from customers is a concern, especially as
parking issues have not been dealt with and customers of the businesses along 7th park in front
of homes in the surrounding neighborhood.  

If a hearing is scheduled I would like to be notified of the date.  I made a request to be notified
on the original license for this business and was not informed or given an opportunity to be
heard.

Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,
Catherine Fletcher
270 Goodrich Ave.
Saint Paul, MN 55102
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